
Weekly News 

(Last updated on: 9/12/2020) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

All classes will meet this weekend. After this week, all class registration will be final. 

If you cancel class(es), we expect to process a refund starting next week. 

 

Please note that 

1. All students are required to turn on video during class. 

2. We formed a Chinese School WeChat group. If you are not in, please let us 

know your WeChat ID in order to be added. 

3. You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links: 

 

Class Schedule: ​https://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php 

 

School Calendar: ​https://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html 

Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any 

questions. 

 

Thank you! 

GMCS School Admin 
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